Dear Members of the Committee,

| respectfully submit this testimony in
opposition to HB3075. While the intent of
the bill may stem from a desire to address
certain issues, | firmly believe that the
proposed legislation presents significant
concerns that could have negative
iImpacts on our community.

Firstly, the bill's provisions overlook the
broader implications it will have on our
most vulnerable populations. By [insert
details of how the bill harms vulnerable
groups], this legislation could
unintentionally worsen existing inequities
rather than solve the problems it seeks to
address.



Moreover, the bill lacks sufficient
consideration of alternative solutions that
could achieve its goals without creating
harmful consequences. There are better
ways to [mention the bill’'s goal] that would
not come at the expense of individuals'
rights and well-being. A more balanced
approach is needed, one that involves
thorough consultation with stakeholders
and experts to ensure any action taken
benefits all members of our society.

Finally, the bill's language is vague in
several areas, creating potential for
unintended consequences that could
harm the very people it aims to protect.
Clearer definitions and more precise
guidelines would be necessary to prevent
such outcomes and to ensure that the bill
can be effectively implemented without
undue harm.



For these reasons, | respectfully urge you
to reconsider HB3075 and to pursue more
comprehensive, thoughtful solutions that
truly address the concerns at hand while
safeguarding the rights and welfare of all
involved.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Seibel



